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Ms. Carolyn Jones

Program Manager

Office of the Chief of Staff for Installation Management
Attn: BRAC Division (DAIM-ODB)

2530 Crystal Drive (Taylor Bldg.), Room 5000
Arlington, VA 22202-3940

Mr. Jamie A. Woods, P.G.

Project Manager

Division of Remediation

Memphis Environmental Field Office

Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation
8383 Wolf Lake Drive

Bartlett, TN 38133-4119

RE: Notification of Change in EPA Project Manager

Defense Depot Memphis Tennessee, EPA 1.D. TN4210020570

Dear Ms. Jones and Mr. Woods:

Please be advised that, effective September 19, 2014, Ms. Diedre Lloyd of my staff has been
assigned the EPA Project Manager duties for the Memphis Depot. In accordance with Section XIII,
Paragraph B, of the Federal Facility Agreement (March 1995) between the Defense Logistics
Agency, the Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation, and U.S. EPA Region 4, this
letter will serve as the formal notification of the change in project management. On September 3,
2014, preliminary notification of this pending assignment was provided to the Parties via electronic

mail.

Internet Address (URL) « http://www.epa.gov
Recycled/Recyclable « Printed with Vegetable Oil Based Inks on Recycled Paper (Minimum 30% Postconsumer)



Ms. Lloyd’s contact information is as follows:

Diedre Lloyd

Remedial Project Manager
U.S. EPA Region 4
Atlanta Federal Center
Mail Code 9T25

61 Forsyth Street, S.W.
Atlanta, GA 30303-8960
404-562-8855
Lloyd.diedre@epa.gov

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 404-562-8791 if you have any questions about this note.

Sincerely,

arold W. Taylor, Jr., Chief
AL/FL/MS/TN Federal Oversight Section

Superfund Division, Federal Facilities Branch



